
 

 

Rev.5/29/2019 

Maine Department of Health and Human Services 

Division of Contract Management 

11 State House Station 

109 Capitol Street 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0011 

Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-5031 

TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

 
Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. 

Commissioner 

 

 

 
 
 
 
April 3, 2024 
 
 

RE: NOTICE OF CANCELLATION: RFP # 202311229 Recruitment Services 
 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State 
of Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Recruitment 
Services at Dorothea Dix and Riverview Psychiatric Centers.  The Department has 
decided to cancel the RFP and no awards will be made. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement 
Division of Contract Management 
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